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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Ralph Rudolph,      ) 
       ) 
    Complainant,  ) 
       ) 
 v.      ) File No. WC-2022-0162 
       ) 
Missouri-American Water Company,   ) 
       ) 
    Respondent.  ) 
 

STATUS REPORT  
 
 COMES NOW Respondent Missouri-American Water Company (“MAWC” or 

“Company”), by and through the undersigned counsel, and, for its Status Report, states to the 

Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) as follows:  

1. On March 18, 2022, the Commission issued its Order to Respond to Request for 

Mediation and Granting Motion to Suspend Deadline.  Among other things, the Commission 

ordered that Mr. Rudolph state whether he consented to participate in mediation, as requested by 

MAWC.   

2. Since then, without the formality of mediation, MAWC personnel have been in 

contact with Mr. Rudolph concerning possible settlement.  This process has not yet run its 

course.  MAWC asks that the Commission allow the deadlines in this case to remain suspended 

to allow for completion of this process and direct that the parties file a status report by April 13, 

2022, unless the case has otherwise been resolved.  

  WHEREFORE, Missouri-American Water Company requests the Commission issue its 

order directing the parties to file a status report by April 13, 2022, and granting such further  
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relief as it may find to be reasonable and just.    

Respectfully submitted, 
  

      BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND, P.C. 
 

By: /s/ Dean L. Cooper_____ ___ 
Dean L. Cooper Mo. Bar #36592 
Jesse W. Craig Mo. Bar #71850 
312 East Capitol Avenue 

      P. O. Box 456 
      Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0456 
      Telephone: (573) 635-7166 
      Facsimile: (573) 634-7431 
      Email:  dcooper@brydonlaw.com 
       jcraig@brydonlaw.com 
  

ATTORNEYS FOR MISSOURI AMERICAN 
WATER COMPANY 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 

by electronic mail to all parties of record, this 30th day of March 2022. 
 
General Counsel’s Office     Office of the Public Counsel  
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov    opcservice@opc.mo.gov 
Karen.Bretz@psc.mo.gov 
 
 
Ralph Rudolph 
Ralphfish99@gmail.com 
 
      /s/ Dean L. Cooper  
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